
 

Merry Christmas for 2018 

and a Happy New Year! 



 
 

Felix and Myles had a very good year. 
 
At the end of the year, one of Felix’s zebra finches (Harriet) 
passed away, and we replaced her with a new finch called Kelly. 
The new pair of finches has started breeding, and at time of 
writing, we now have four baby finches! Felix has also received 
some prizes throughout the year, including third place in the 
Young ICT Explorers competition with his project Facemark, a 
way of marking rolls via facial recognition software. 
 
Myles has also had a good year. He has started to go to a gym 
class and continued violin at school. He enjoys graphic design, 
including the picture on this newsletter, designing logos for 
Peter’s work and correcting faults on old photos. He also enjoys 
playing Fortnite with some of his friends from school.  

Merry Christmas for 2018 and a Happy New Year! 

“For a child has been born—for us! The gift of a son—for us! He’ll take over the running of 
the world. His names will be: Amazing Counsellor, Strong God, Eternal Father, Prince of 
Wholeness.” – Isaiah 9:6 (MSG) 

For our family, 2018 has been a fairly relaxing year. Peter and Elizabeth kept working, and Felix and 
Myles respectively finished Years 8 and 5. 

Photos of our year 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

February – To celebrate Elizabeth’s birthday, we went on a bushwalk (Coomera Creek) in Lamington 
National Park. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

January - We went to Bundaberg to celebrate 
Fleur’s (Nanna’s) birthday. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

April – For Mother’s Day, we went up Mount 
Greville. 

The children’s year 


